
South Central Christian Men's Evangelistic Fellowship Board Meeting 

14 April 2014 - Houston 

10 members present 

Rick Mosher opened with prayer. 

President Barry noted that in general, attendance is down.  

Pursuit has had a busy year.  

Move: 1) possible interest in  Harrisonville (MO); 2) Ongoing work on Rogersville church; 3) Thanked us 

for our donation. 

Merge: Bouight new sound system so they will not have to rent it. 

Coffee house is fairly well self-sustaining. 

Golf: Number of golf teams is down. Mentioned that there used to be 22 teams, last year 9. Golf will be 

promoted more and flyers will note that you do not have to participate in golf to donate to the fund. 

Budget: Merge donation should have decreased from $375 to $250. After some discussion, motion by 

Chester and second by Rick to extend the $375 payments for the remainder of the year then drop to 

$250. Motion passed. 

Discussion about saving for a church plant versus spending. We discussed how to save, how much to 

save, possible sources of assistance, and possible new church locations. Motion by Don second by Ron 

to create a $2000 seed account for a church plant. $2000 will be taken from our account and put in a 

separate account, along with all monthly offerings from each meeting.  Motion passed. Johnny will first 

present the idea to the general membership. This responsibility will be shared by several members.  

Report on camp - construction should be underway now, depending on the weather. 

Ron made motion to adjourn, Rick seconded, motion passed. Don closed with prayer. 

Jon Slaton, secretary 

 


